
July 14, 2010 HVNS Meeting 

 

There were 16 people present at this meeting.     

 

Started out having the auction, the club netted $4.00 from the sales. 

 

Inducted Ray Dillard as an HVNS honorary member, he was rather surprised and 

pleased to have this award. 

  

Ray accepted the latest design change to the elongated and its officially a go. 

He will clean it up a bit and present it to the engraver.  

 

There was no speaker at this meeting, we talked amongst ourselves about our 

passions in the hobby, Ray talked a little about elongateds, Mike Howard 

discussed his collection of Michigan Tokens, several others discussed their target 

numismatic items. Was fun hearing stories about how people obtain their little 

hoards and what prompted them to collect. 

 

We will have Bob speak next month on grading coins. We will try and get into 

grading lincolns, ESPECIALLY the tough short run in the early 20’s. 

 

The Highland Library has a hobby day Saturday, July 17th.  Our club will be 

represented there with handouts of flyers and small cents by Mike H. and 

Guenter. 

 

Jim Motley 

 

   


